
June 4, 2025

A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP
Dear St. Ursula School Families,

As my time at St. Ursula comes to a close, I want to express my heartfelt
gratitude for the joy and honor it has been to work with this incredible
community. Being part of your child’s educational and faith formation has been
a true privilege that I will carry with me always.

It has been a blessing to work alongside this amazing team of educators and
staff who give so much of themselves to our students each day. Their
dedication, compassion, and commitment to excellence are the heart of our
school. I am incredibly proud of the work we have done together.

Over the past few years, we have made meaningful growth in both academics
and school culture. We have enhanced our curriculum, expanded support for
student learning, and strengthened our Catholic identity. We introduced new
initiatives to promote faith, responsibility, and a strong sense of community,
and we’ve taken steps to ensure our facilities better support the needs of our
students and staff.

This summer, we will begin the first phase of our flooring project. New carpet
will be installed in the middle school classrooms, and LVT flooring will be
added to the middle school hallway and first-floor hallway. Future phases will
continue over the next two years to replace the flooring in the second-floor and
first-floor classrooms and second-floor hallway. This update will refresh our
school and help create a welcoming environment.

As I step away from this role, I do so with confidence in the bright future ahead
for St. Ursula School. This is a truly special community rooted in faith, hope,
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and love, and supported by families, educators, and staff who care so much for
each other.
Thank you again for the incredible memories, your partnership, and the
opportunity to be part of your child’s journey. I will always hold St. Ursula
School close to my heart.

I hope you all have a spectacular summer! 

With faith, hope, and love,
Mrs. Jones
Principal

The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make his face shine upon you and
be gracious to you.” – Numbers 6:24–25

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Add-ons Tomorrow
Students are invited to add-on their House color or spirit wear to their uniform
tomorrow, Thursday, June 5th.

NEW Report Cards
Report cards will be sent electronically on Thursday afternoon.

REMINDER Extended Day Schedule
Thursday, June 5th will be the last day for morning Extended Day. There will
be no afternoon Extended Day.

REMINDER Medication Pick-up
Student medications can be picked up in the Nurse's Office on Thursday, June
5th between 7:40 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. The Nurse's Office is located off of
Manns Avenue.

​REMINDER 7th Grade Immunizations
Students entering 7th grade in the fall are required by the State of Maryland to
receive Tdap and Meningococcal vaccines before the new school year begins.
After your child is immunized, please email the updated immunization report to
the nurse at cbauer@stursula.org. These vaccines are required prior to the first
day of school, August 25, 2025. 

REMINDER Summer Work & School Supplies
Summer work and school supply lists will be sent to you via email before the
end of June.

NEW NEW Box Tops Summer Bonus
Box Tops for Education is offering double Box Tops at Walmart all summer
long. Plus, earn a $5 bonus for SUS when you connect your Walmart account.
Simply open your app and scroll down to 'Earn Double Box Tops at Walmart!'
and click 'connect Walmart Account.' Connecting your Walmart account is an
easy way to earn Box Tops for St. Ursula without scanning receipts. 

REMINDER Summer Tutoring
Many of our teachers will be offering tutoring this summer. Please see this
document for a list of teachers the grades they're tutoring, and their contact
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information: Summer Tutor List 2025. Please email the teacher directly.

REMINDER Used Uniform Sale
PHSA is hosting a Used Uniform Sale on Sunday, August 3rd at 12:15 p.m. in
the gym. We will be collecting uniform donations through the end of the school
year. Donations can be dropped off at the school office.

REMINDER Summer Band
Attention parents of all current band students -The Summer Band Program
is hosted by the Instrumental Music Program and is scheduled at different
locations and days of the week to fit your schedule. You may mix and match to
attend sessions at any location. There is a concert giving students the chance
to perform.(optional if you are in town) This is for continuing band students who
have at least one band year of experience. Learn more HERE and the
registration form is HERE.

UPCOMING EVENTS

TOMORROW Chick-fil-A Spirit Lunch
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SPIRITUAL CORNER
What a gift! We have been given access to Awaken, which is an
abbreviated version of the Gospel Weeklies, which continues through the
summer. This is great to discuss with your children. Check it out
here: https://cart.pflaum.com/files/Egoods/Awaken-Summer-2025.pdf
And en español: https://cart.pflaum.com/files/Egoods/Despiertos-Summer-
2025-Spanish.pdf
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You’re invited to “Meet the Sisters!!” After all Masses the weekend of June 7th
and 8th, in the Spiritual Center! Enjoy light refreshments, and a chance to
personally welcome and get to know Sr.’s Hellen, Gladys and Maria!

Join us as we say “Thank you and farewell” to Fr. Jason for his faithful service
and spiritual leadership! Stop by the Spiritual Center after any Mass the
weekend on June 14th & 15th to enjoy snacks and celebrate the impact Fr.
Jason has made within our community!



St. Ursula Serves Link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1F
AIpQLSdbjCvzCVQu4x3pShYuz4ytj
2GTMC-O6-
E04WgGGJ3qJ4pNbA/viewform

To volunteer or register for VBS,
please visit:
https://www.vbspro.events/p/stursula
parkville
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